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28/11/2019  18:47:342019/5214/P OBJ As a resident of neighbouring Burton Street, I am extremely concerned and dismayed by this application and 

fully support the strong objections of our neighbours in Duke's Road.  In fact, I can scarcely believe the 

Council would even contemplate blighting the lives of so many local people and in an area of such historic 

importance.  

I appreciate such a development can provide needed funds for the Council, but this is the wrong place in every 

way.  Please refuse this application. Thank you.

28/11/2019  15:05:262019/5214/P OBJ I strongly object to this planning application being approved. 

Currently, Burton Street is already used as a rat run, coupled to being used by all and sundry as a delivery 

loading and unloading bay, most especially by the BMA. I do not even. want to imagine the noise, dirt and 

disruption that the work will cause. If things run true to form, I suspect that a mere 15 months  for completion 

of the work is wildly optimistic. 

Speaking as a housebound senior citizen I dread the noise and disruption. I just wonder how the proposers of 

this project, and Camden Council staff, would like this happening, as it where, on their own doorsteps.

28/11/2019  19:59:072019/5214/P OBJ Sofia Collignon This plan will severely affect the quality of life of people in Flaxman Court and will jeopardise the operation of 

The Place, an important meeting point and cultural hub in the community.  Enlarging the building will rob us 

from daylight and will make our place very dark. Plus the noise of having yet another construction site next to 

the place were we live. During the construction of  UCL accommodation we had to face a lot of noise and 

disruption. This was not long ago. We strongly oppose the proposal and more disruption to our lives.
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